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Cashion Public Schools in accordance with the Oklahoma State Board of Education, Oklahoma State Department
of Education, and the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention will be closing school through April 5th.Classes
are currently scheduled to resume on April 6th. As such, Cashion Public Schools will not offer instructional
services or activities during this closure. Some of the issues that need to be addressed are as follows:

Cashion Public Schools

1. All activities, including practices, contests, games, events, meetings, etc...are suspended through April 5th.
This includes use of all Cashion Schools’ fields, and indoor facilities.

2. Prom was scheduled for April 4th, which is during the mandated closure. As of today, prom will be
postponed and hopefully rescheduled at a later date.

3. We will continue disinfecting all of Cashion Public Schools’ facilities including our transportation.

4. Cashion Public Schools will provide grab-and-go meals for students starting on March 23rd thru April 3rd
Monday thru Friday 11:00 am till 12:00 pm. Meals can be picked up only at glass doors on southwest
corner of cafeteria (west side of school)

5. Bond construction is expected to continue as planned.

6. Schools will not be required to make up the days missed during this state-mandated closure.

7. There has been no decision made about state-mandated testing.

8. Decisions about future activities/events scheduled after April 6th, such as graduation, will be made at a
later date.

9. For more information on COVID-19 (Coronavirus) go to: www.cdc.gov , www.sde.ok.gov/coronavirus
www.coronavirus.health.ok.gov .

This closure will create many questions and situations in the days to come. We will be working diligently to ensure
the safety of our students, faculty, and staff. We understand this is a trying and sometimes disappointing
unprecedented event. Please visit our school website www.cashionps.org for updated information on this
ever-changing situation. If there are questions or concerns, please feel free to call 405-433-2741,
Monday-Thursday 8:00AM-12:00PM. Thank you for your patience and support during this difficult situation.



http://www.cdc.gov/
http://www.sde.ok.gov/coronavirus
http://www.coronavirus.health.ok.gov/
http://www.cashionps.org/

